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Larry Klein
574 South Frances Street
Sunnyvale, CA 94086

Dear CAC Member Klein,

Thank you for making the 25th Avenue Grade Separation Project a reality. After four years of construction
and over a decade of planning, the 25th Avenue Grade Separation Project delivers on the promise of safer,
more efficient, and more connected transportation infrastructure.

Together, we successfully separated the train tracks from the road at a popular crossing, improving safety
for all modes of travel and reducing train horn noise and congestion.

A new Hillsdale Station now serves riders with improved amenities and a center-boarding platform,
eliminating the need for riders to wait at a crossing gate to move between platforms. The station serves as a
major access point to world-renowned company headquarters, shopping and entertainment, local
restaurants, and a variety of neighborhoods.

New grade-separated, east-west connections at E. 28th Avenue and E. 31st Avenue improve traffic flow and
bring neighborhoods together. The project also installed foundations for Caltrain Electrification, which will
expand capacity, improve speeds, and reduce noise and pollution impacts on local communities. This lays
the groundwork for Caltrain's 2040 Service Vision that when fully achieved, will improve regional and
statewide connectivity, reduce travel times, and support ridership the equivalent of adding 5.5 new freeway
lanes worth of capacity to US 101. The Service Vision will also deliver tremendous environmental benefits,
reducing 110 metric tons of GHG emissions every day and taking nearly a million vehicle miles off Bay
Area roads.

Thank you for your tireless efforts, dedication, patience and enthusiasm for a project that provides benefits
today and for generations to come.

With gratitude,
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Michelle Bouchard
Acting Executive Director

PENINSULA CORRIDOR JOINT POWERS BOARD
1250 San Carlos Ave. — P.O. Box 3006
San Carlos, CA 94070-1306 (650) 508-6269
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Patricia Leung
777 Madison Street
Santa Clara, CA 95050

Dear CAC Member Leung,

Thank you for making the 25th Avenue Grade Separation Project a reality. After four years of construction
and over a decade of planning, the 25th Avenue Grade Separation Project delivers on the promise of safer,
more efficient, and more connected transportation infrastructure.

Together, we successfully separated the train tracks from the road at a popular crossing, improving safety
for all modes of travel and reducing train horn noise and congestion.

A new Hillsdale Station now serves riders with improved amenities and a center-boarding platform,
eliminating the need for riders to wait at a crossing gate to move between platforms. The station serves as a
major access point to world-renowned company headquarters, shopping and entertainment, local
restaurants, and a variety of neighborhoods.

New grade-separated, east-west connections at E. 28th Avenue and E. 31st Avenue improve traffic flow and
bring neighborhoods together. The project also installed foundations for Caltrain Electrification, which will
expand capacity, improve speeds, and reduce noise and pollution impacts on local communities. This lays
the groundwork for Caltrain's 2040 Service Vision that when fully achieved, will improve regional and
statewide connectivity, reduce travel times, and support ridership the equivalent of adding 5.5 new freeway
lanes worth of capacity to US 101. The Service Vision will also deliver tremendous environmental benefits,
reducing 110 metric tons of GHG emissions every day and taking nearly a million vehicle miles off Bay
Area roads.

Thank you for your tireless efforts, dedication, patience and enthusiasm for a project that provides benefits
today and for generations to come.

With gratitude,

Michelle Bouchard
Acting Executive Director

PENINSULA CORRIDOR JOINT POWERS BOARD
1250 San Carlos Ave. - P.O. Box 3006
San Carlos, CA 94070-1306 (650) 508-6269
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David Tuzman
770 Chestnut Street, #4
San Carlos, CA 94070

Dear CAC Member Tuzman,

Thank you for making the 25th Avenue Grade Separation Project a reality. After four years of construction
and over a decade of planning, the 25th Avenue Grade Separation Project delivers on the promise of safer,
more efficient, and more connected transportation infrastructure.

Together, we successfully separated the train tracks from the road at a popular crossing, improving safety
for all modes of travel and reducing train horn noise and congestion.

A new Hillsdale Station now serves riders with improved amenities and a center-boarding platform,
eliminating the need for riders to wait at a crossing gate to move between platforms. The station serves as a
major access point to world-renowned company headquarters, shopping and entertainment, local
restaurants, and a variety of neighborhoods.

New grade-separated, east-west connections at E. 28th Avenue and E. 31st Avenue improve traffic flow and
bring neighborhoods together. The project also installed foundations for Caltrain Electrification, which will
expand capacity, improve speeds, and reduce noise and pollution impacts on local communities. This lays
the groundwork for Caltrain's 2040 Service Vision that when fully achieved, will improve regional and
statewide connectivity, reduce travel times, and support ridership the equivalent of adding 5.5 new freeway
lanes worth of capacity to US 101. The Service Vision will also deliver tremendous environmental benefits,
reducing 110 metric tons of GHG emissions every day and taking nearly a million vehicle miles oft Bay
Area roads.

Thank you for your tireless efforts, dedication, patience and enthusiasm for a project that provides benefits
today and for generations to come.

With gratitude,
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Michelle Bouchard

Acting Executive Director

PENINSULA CORRIDOR JOINT POWERS BOARD
1250 San Carlos Ave. — P.O. Box 3006
San Carlos, CA 94070-1306 (650) 508-6269
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Patrick Flautt
7680 Monterey Street, #205
Gilroy, CA 95020

Dear CAC Member Flautt,

Thank you for making the 25th Avenue Grade Separation Project a reality. After four years of construction
and over a decade of planning, the 25th Avenue Grade Separation Project delivers on the promise of safer,
more efficient, and more connected transportation infrastructure.

Together, we successfully separated the train tracks from the road at a popular crossing, improving safety
for all modes of travel and reducing train horn noise and congestion.

A new Hillsdale Station now serves riders with improved amenities and a center-boarding platform,
eliminating the need for riders to wait at a crossing gate to move between platforms. The station serves as a
major access point to world-renowned company headquarters, shopping and entertainment, local
restaurants, and a variety of neighborhoods.

New grade-separated, east-west connections at E. 28th Avenue and E. 31st Avenue improve traffic flow and
bring neighborhoods together. The project also installed foundations for Caltrain Electrification, which will
expand capacity, improve speeds, and reduce noise and pollution impacts on local communities. This lays
the groundwork for Caltrain's 2040 Service Vision that when fully achieved, will improve regional and
statewide connectivity, reduce travel times, and support ridership the equivalent of adding 5.5 new freeway
lanes worth of capacity to US 101. The Service Vision will also deliver tremendous environmental benefits,
reducing 110 metric tons of GHG emissions every day and taking nearly a million vehicle miles off Bay
Area roads.

Thank you for your tireless efforts, dedication, patience and enthusiasm for a project that provides benefits
today and for generations to come.

With gratitude,
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Michelle Bouchard

Acting Executive Director

PENINSULA CORRIDOR JOINT POWERS BOARD
1250 San Carlos Ave. — P.O. Box 3006
San Carlos, CA 94070-1306 (650) 508-6269
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Adrian Brandt
257 Grand Street
Redwood City, CA 94062

Dear CAC Member Brandt,

Thank you for making the 25th Avenue Grade Separation Project a reality. After four years of construction
and over a decade of planning, the 25th Avenue Grade Separation Project delivers on the promise of safer,
more efficient, and more connected transportation infrastructure.

Together, we successfully separated the train tracks from the road at a popular crossing, improving safety
for all modes of travel and reducing train horn noise and congestion.

A new Hillsdale Station now serves riders with improved amenities and a center-boarding platform,
climinating the need for riders to wait at a crossing gate to move between platforms. The station serves as a
major access point to world-renowned company headquarters, shopping and entertainment, local
restaurants, and a variety of neighborhoods.

New grade-separated, east-west connections at E. 28th Avenue and E. 31st Avenue improve traffic flow and
bring neighborhoods together. The project also installed foundations for Caltrain Electrification, which will
expand capacity, improve speeds, and reduce noise and pollution impacts on local communities. This lays
the groundwork for Caltrain's 2040 Service Vision that when fully achieved, will improve regional and
statewide connectivity, reduce travel times, and support ridership the equivalent of adding 5.5 new freeway
lanes worth of capacity to US 101. The Service Vision will also deliver tremendous environmental benefits,
reducing 110 metric tons of GHG emissions every day and taking nearly a million vehicle miles off Bay
Area roads.

Thank you for your tireless efforts, dedication, patience and enthusiasm for a project that provides benefits
today and for generations to come.

With gratitude,
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Michelle Bouchard
Acting Executive Director

PENINSULA CORRIDOR JOINT POWERS BOARD
1250 San Carlos Ave. — P.O. Box 3006
San Carlos, CA 94070-1306 (650) 508-6269
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Melody Pagee
339 Mckendry Drive
Menlo Park, CA 94025

Dear Alternate CAC Member Pagee,

Thank you for making the 25th Avenue Grade Separation Project a reality. After four years of construction
and over a decade of planning, the 25th Avenue Grade Separation Project delivers on the promise of safer,
more efficient, and more connected transportation infrastructure.

Together, we successfully separated the train tracks from the road at a popular crossing, improving safety
for all modes of travel and reducing train horn noise and congestion.

A new Hillsdale Station now serves riders with improved amenities and a center-boarding platform,
¢liminating the need for riders to wait at a crossing gate to move between platforms. The station serves as a
major access point to world-renowned company headquarters, shopping and entertainment, local
restaurants, and a variety of neighborhoods.

New grade-separated, east-west connections at E. 28th Avenue and E. 3 1st Avenue improve traffic flow and
bring neighborhoods together. The project also installed foundations for Caltrain Electrification, which will
expand capacity, improve speeds, and reduce noise and pollution impacts on local communities. This lays
the groundwork for Caltrain's 2040 Service Vision that when fully achieved, will improve regional and
statewide connectivity, reduce travel times, and support ridership the equivalent of adding 5.5 new freeway
lanes worth of capacity to US 101. The Service Vision will also deliver tremendous environmental benefits,
reducing 110 metric tons of GHG emissions every day and taking nearly a million vehicle miles off Bay
Area roads.

Thank you for your tireless efforts, dedication, patience and enthusiasm for a project that provides benefits
today and for generations to come.

With gratitude,
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Michelle Bouchard
Acting Executive Director

PENINSULA CORRIDOR JOINT POWERS BOARD
1250 San Carlos Ave. — P.O. Box 3006
San Carlos, CA 94070-1306 (650) 508-6269
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Rob Jaques
301 Bryant Street, #301
San Francisco, CA 94107

Dear Alternate CAC Member Jaques,

Thank you for making the 25th Avenue Grade Separation Project a reality. After four years of construction
and over a decade of planning, the 25th Avenue Grade Separation Project delivers on the promise of safer,
more efficient, and more connected transportation infrastructure.

Together, we successfully separated the train tracks from the road at a popular crossing, improving safety
for all modes of travel and reducing train horn noise and congestion.

A new Hillsdale Station now serves riders with improved amenities and a center-boarding platform,
eliminating the need for riders to wait at a crossing gate to move between platforms. The station serves as a
major access point to world-renowned company headquarters, shopping and entertainment, local
restaurants, and a variety of neighborhoods.

New grade-separated, east-west connections at E. 28th Avenue and E. 31st Avenue improve traftic flow and
bring neighborhoods together. The project also installed foundations for Caltrain Electrification, which will
expand capacity, improve speeds, and reduce noise and pollution impacts on local communities. This lays
the groundwork for Caltrain's 2040 Service Vision that when fully achieved, will improve regional and
statewide connectivity, reduce travel times, and support ridership the equivalent of adding 5.5 new freeway
lanes worth of capacity to US 101. The Service Vision will also deliver tremendous environmental benefits,
reducing 110 metric tons of GHG emissions every day and taking nearly a million vehicle miles off Bay
Area roads.

Thank you for your tireless efforts, dedication, patience and enthusiasm for a project that provides benefits
today and for generations to come.

With gratitude,
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Michelle Bouchard
Acting Executive Director

PENINSULA CORRIDOR JOINT POWERS BOARD
1250 San Carlos Ave. — P.O. Box 3006
San Carlos, CA 94070-1306 (650) 508-6269
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Jean-Paul Torres
109 Lyon Street
San Francisco, CA 94117

Dear CAC Member Torres,

Thank you for making the 25th Avenue Grade Separation Project a reality. After four years of construction
and over a decade of planning, the 25th Avenue Grade Separation Project delivers on the promise of safer,
more efficient, and more connected transportation infrastructure.

Together, we successfully separated the train tracks from the road at a popular crossing, improving safety
for all modes of travel and reducing train horn noise and congestion.

A new Hillsdale Station now serves riders with improved amenities and a center-boarding platform,
eliminating the need for riders to wait at a crossing gate to move between platforms. The station serves as a
major access point to world-renowned company headquarters, shopping and entertainment, local
restaurants, and a variety of neighborhoods.

New grade-separated, east-west connections at E. 28th Avenue and E. 31st Avenue improve traffic flow and
bring neighborhoods together. The project also installed foundations for Caltrain Electrification, which will
expand capacity, improve speeds, and reduce noise and pollution impacts on local communities. This lays
the groundwork for Caltrain's 2040 Service Vision that when fully achieved, will improve regional and
statewide connectivity, reduce travel times, and support ridership the equivalent of adding 5.5 new freeway
lanes worth of capacity to US 101. The Service Vision will also deliver tremendous environmental benefits,
reducing 110 metric tons of GHG emissions every day and taking nearly a million vehicle miles off Bay
Area roads.

Thank you for your tireless efforts, dedication, patience and enthusiasm for a project that provides benefits
today and for generations to come.

With gratitude,
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Michelle Bouchard
Acting Executive Director

PENINSULA CORRIDOR JOINT POWERS BOARD
1250 San Carlos Ave. — P.O. Box 3006
San Carlos, CA 94070-1306 (650) 508-6269



BOARD OF DIiRECTORS 2022

STEVE HEMINGER, CHAIR
CHARLES STONE, VICE CHAIR
DevoRraA “Dev” DAVIS

< Y Cinpy CHAVEZ
T JEFF GEE

GLENN HENDRICKS

DAVE PINE

SHAMANN WALTON

MONIQUE ZMUDA

MICHELLE BOUCHARD
ACTING EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR

March 14, 2022

Brian Shaw
353 King Street, Apt. 408
San Francisco, CA 94158

Dear CAC Member Shaw,

Thank you for making the 25th Avenue Grade Separation Project a reality. After four years of construction
and over a decade of planning, the 25th Avenue Grade Separation Project delivers on the promise of safer,
more efficient, and more connected transportation infrastructure.

Together, we successfully separated the train tracks from the road at a popular crossing, improving safety
for all modes of travel and reducing train horn noise and congestion.

A new Hillsdale Station now serves riders with improved amenities and a center-boarding platform,
eliminating the need for riders to wait at a crossing gate to move between platforms. The station serves as a
major access point to world-renowned company headquarters, shopping and entertainment, local
restaurants, and a variety of neighborhoods.

New grade-separated, east-west connections at E. 28th Avenue and E. 31st Avenue improve traffic flow and
bring neighborhoods together. The project also installed foundations for Caltrain Electrification, which will
expand capacity, improve speeds, and reduce noise and pollution impacts on local communities. This lays
the groundwork for Caltrain's 2040 Service Vision that when fully achieved, will improve regional and
statewide connectivity, reduce travel times, and support ridership the equivalent of adding 5.5 new freeway
lanes worth of capacity to US 101. The Service Vision will also deliver tremendous environmental benefits,
reducing 110 metric tons of GHG emissions every day and taking nearly a million vehicle miles off Bay
Area roads.

Thank you for your tireless efforts, dedication, patience and enthusiasm for a project that provides benefits
today and for generations to come.

With gratitude,
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Michelle Bouchard
Acting Executive Director

PENINSULA CORRIDOR JOINT POWERS BOARD
1250 San Carlos Ave. — P.O. Box 3006
San Carlos, CA 94070-1306 (650) 508-6269
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Rosalind Kutler
561 Brussels Street
San Francisco, CA 94134

Dear CAC Member Kutler,

Thank you for making the 25th Avenue Grade Separation Project a reality. After four years of construction
and over a decade of planning, the 25th Avenue Grade Separation Project delivers on the promise of safer,
more efficient, and more connected transportation infrastructure.

Together, we successfully separated the train tracks from the road at a popular crossing, improving safety
for all modes of travel and reducing train horn noise and congestion.

A new Hillsdale Station now serves riders with improved amenities and a center-boarding platform,
eliminating the need for riders to wait at a crossing gate to move between platforms. The station serves as a
major access point to world-renowned company headquarters, shopping and entertainment, local
restaurants, and a variety of neighborhoods.

New grade-separated, east-west connections at E. 28th Avenue and E. 31st Avenue improve traffic flow and
bring neighborhoods together. The project also installed foundations for Caltrain Electrification, which will
expand capacity, improve speeds, and reduce noise and pollution impacts on local communities. This lays
the groundwork for Caltrain's 2040 Service Vision that when fully achieved, will improve regional and
statewide connectivity, reduce travel times, and support ridership the equivalent of adding 5.5 new freeway
lanes worth of capacity to US 101. The Service Vision will also deliver tremendous environmental benefits,
reducing 110 metric tons of GHG emissions every day and taking nearly a million vehicle miles off Bay
Area roads.

Thank you for your tireless efforts, dedication, patience and enthusiasm for a project that provides benefits
today and for generations to come.

With gratitude,
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Michelle Bouchard
Acting Executive Director

PENINSULA CORRIDOR JOINT POWERS BOARD
1250 San Carlos Ave. — P.O. Box 3006
San Carlos, CA 94070-1306 (650) 508-6269



